DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE
TOWN OF GREAT BARRINGTON
TOWN HALL
334 MAIN STREET
LARGE MEETING ROOM
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 2014
4:00 P.M.

PRESENT: STEPHAN GREEN, CHAIRMAN
JONATHAN HANKIN
STEVE DIETEMANN
GAETAN LaCHANCE
OLGA MAY MILLIGAN

I. CALL TO ORDER:
Mr. Green called the meeting to order at 4:.02 P.M.

II. MINUTES: DECEMBER 11, 2014
MOTION: Mr. LaChance to approve as amended.
SECOND: Mr. Dietemann
VOTE: All in favor 5-0

III. PERMIT FOR REVIEW: 317 MAIN STREET
The Committee reviewed an application submitted on behalf of Suzannah Van

Schaick for exterior changes to the fagade of 317 Main Street. The applicant was not
present.

The Committee did not feel the application was sufficient to make a recommendation.
TheCommittee asked that a letter be sent stating that in order for the Committee to
provide comments it is requested that the following information be provided:

--Color samples

--Show the areas to be painted and the colors

--An elevation locating the sign to scale

There was brief discussion of the DAC section of the Town Website. Mr. May had
suggested that the Committee look at it to decide if any information needs to be added.
Mr. May had suggested that a map of the area under the DAC’s jurisdiction and the
section of the bylaw that pertains to the Committee should be on the website. The
Committee members were in agreement with Mr. May’s suggestions.

IV. ADJOURN:
Without objection, Mr. Green adjourned the meeting at 4:22 P.M.



Respectfully submitted,

Ki bertl L. Shaw

Inter-Departmental Secretary



